Marly Stasi

I am writing in on behalf of residents, future generations, and wildlife to say that the proposed
discharge permit to Aethon Energy is a terrible idea. Boysen Reservoir is a beautiful state park in
Wyoming and it is closely situated to the Bighorn and Wind River Ranges. NO ONE wants polluted
water in their lakes, rivers, or streams. Anyone can sit around and make decisions that will solve
immediate solutions but haven't we witnessed enough dumb mistakes of past decisions having
wrought environmental havoc on our beautiful land? The wildlife will undoubtably be affected and
with the culture of hunting as popular as it is in the great state of Wyoming, why would we want to
put a slow end to that?

An old Cree saying:

Only after the last river has been poisoned
and the last fish been caught

and the last tree been cut down

Will we realize we cannot eat money.

Thank you for taking the time to read these short thoughts. Please think of your actions and how
they affect the community and land at large instead of simply how this decision will change the
dollar sign in a businesses bank account, a states coffers, or your personal pocket.



